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Date:  June 12, 2025 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Ted Wolff, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Deputy Director 
 
Subject: Public Works Fiscal Year 2026 Capital Improvement  

& Street Maintenance Plan 
 
 
Public Works staff respectfully brings forth their Fiscal Year 2026 Capital Improvement & Street 
Maintenance Plan for presentation and discussion.  The presentation’s primary focus will be the 
street maintenance and capital improvement projects planned for the new fiscal year starting 
July 1, 2025 carrying through to June 30, 2026.   
 
Presentation is for information purposes and the opportunity for council members to ask 
questions. Many projects in the plan are to be done by contractors and will come back to city 
council per city’s procurement rules for consideration of award.   
 
 
 
 

   
 

 


